
What we learned!
Literacy

Letter recognition “L”
Letter review “B”, “P”, and “N”

Numeracy
Counting up to and recognizing
number “6”

Message Board
Hello Families,

We’re already halfway through October,
and the classroom has been full of energy
and excitement! The children have been
hard at work exploring our monthly
themes. It’s been amazing to see how
much they’re growing and learning.

We’re also eagerly preparing for our
upcoming Halloween party! The children
are looking forward to celebrating
together, and I can’t wait to see
everyone’s costumes. It’s going to be a
fun and festive day, and we’re excited for
all the activities we have planned.

Thank you, as always, for your continued
support. We can’t wait to share more
exciting moments with you as we finish
out the rest of the month!

Warmly,
Ms. May
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Upcoming Theme!
Numeracy

Counting up to and recognizing
number 6

Literacy
Letter recognition “V”
Letter review “B”, “P”, “N”, and “L”

IMPORTANT DATES!
October 14th, 2024 (Monday)
Sports Day (No School)

October 25th, 2024 (Friday)
Preparation Day (No school)

October 26th, 2024 (Saturday)
HALLOWEEN PARTY

SEPTEMBER 27TH, 2024 (SUNDAY)
HALLOWEEN PARTY (MAKE-UP DAY)




